
State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

George E. Meyer 
Secretary 

North Central Dletrlct Headquarters 
Box 818 

Rhinelander, Wieconeln 64601 
TELEPHONE 716-369-8900 

TELEFAX 716-369-8932 

November 9, 1994 

Mr. Raymond Roder 
Whyte, Hirschboeck and Duket 
P.O. Box 2996 
Madison, WI 53701-2996 

SUBJECT: Work Plan and Stipulated Agreement 

Dear Mr. Roder: 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 4190 

Thank you for faxing me the information that C.M. Christiansen Company has 
selected Montgomery Watson as its consultant. As we have discussed, please 
have the consultant work directly with Scott Watson. We will expect to see a 
draft Work Plan by December 9, 1994. Also, I'm requesting that you provide me 
with a draft Stipulated Agreement which we can then discuss. 

If you or the consultant have any technical questions, please contact Scott 
Watson at 715-369-8961. If there are any other questions, you may contact me 
at 715-369-8935. 

Sincerely, 
NORTH CENTRAL DISTRICT 

;,1--2~4/4J~2uu-a~ 
Michelle DeBrock-Owens 
Environmental Enforcement Specialist 

cc: Scott Watson, Rhinelander 
Linda Meyer, LC/5 
Enforcement File, Rhinelander 
CASETRACK File, Rhinelander 
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